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Embracing the Human Difference

•	$1500
•	$1000

Olympia Credit Union’s Olympia Credit Union’s 
60th Annual Meeting60th Annual Meeting
The tradition of associating diamonds with this 60 year 

milestone is due to the gemstone’s strength, durability, and the 
ability to withstand extreme pressure. 
Just like Olympia Credit Union!

•	 River’s Edge: Tumwater, WA 
•	 Saturday, April 12th, 2025
•	 9:00 am

•	 Breakfast
•	 Prizes
•	 Gifts

And don’t forget to VOTE!  Credit Union’s are run by 
you, the member!  Click here to download the ballot!

Voting ends 03/21/2025

Apply NOW for your 2025-26 
Olympia Credit Union 

Scholarship!!

Please see application rules for 
details and eligibility.  Applications 

MUST be submitted by 
March 21st, 2025 
to be considered. 

Come in, call, click here, or visit 
olycu.org for your application!

https://olycu.org/wp-content/uploads/2025/01/2025-ballot.pdf
https://olycu.org/wp-content/uploads/2025/01/scholarship-application.pdf
file:O:\Branch%20Services\Annual%20Meeting\Scholarship\scholarship%20application%202018.pdf


Monday
January 20th

Martin Luther King, Jr 
Day

Monday
February 17th

President’s  Day

Monday
May 26th

Memorial Day

Thursday
June 19th

Juneteenth

Olympia Branch
202 9th Ave SE
PO Box 7549

Olympia, WA 98507

360-754-5559
888-550-5559

Lobby/Drive-thru
M-F 9:00-5:30

Lacey Branch
720 Sleater-Kinney Rd SE 

Ste Z
Lacey, WA 98503

360-456-7037
888-456-7037

Lobby
M-F 9:00-5:30

Digital Banking
www.olycu.org

Credit Union 
Connection

1-800-659-8355

OLYMPIA 
CREDIT 
UNION

HOLIDAY 
BRANCH 
CLOSURE 

SCHEDULE

Heartfelt messages from your CEOs
A Message from the “old”
I wanted to thank all staff, volunteers and members for giving me such a re-
warding career with Olympia Credit Union for the last 28 years. 

The membership here has touched my heart. I’ve seen you and your families 
grow and a new generation of members join us. Being your CEO for the last 
17 years has been very challenging at times, but overall fulfilling. I have many 
memories here that will forever be cherished. 

As of January 2025, I will be enjoying a new chapter in my life, settling into 
retirement and adjusting to spending more time with family, hobbies and 
traveling.

I wish all of you much success and joy in the years to come.

Your new CEO, Jana Ayres, has many challenges ahead as she transitions into 
her new role. You are all in good hands, as her heart and soul are dedicated to 
providing you safe affordable services now and into the future.

Out with the old; and in with the new! I’m excited to see what the future holds 
for all of us.

Best wishes,

Tammy Doles-Roberts 
Former CEO, Olympia Credit Union

A Message from the “new”

I’m excited to reach out and introduce myself as the new CEO of Olympia 
Credit Union.  It’s both an honor and a privilege to step into this role after 
working here for over 27 years.  I am deeply grateful for the trust and sup-
port of our board of directors, staff and membership, and for the opportunity 
to continue serving our amazing community. As a long-time member of the 
team, I have seen firsthand the positive impact we’ve had on the lives of our 
members, and I’m eager to build on that foundation in this new capacity.

At OCU, we are more than just a financial institution—we are a community 
that works together to help each other succeed. Our mission has always been 
to put members first, and that will remain my top priority as we move forward 
together. My goal is to make sure you always feel valued, supported, and con-
fident in the services and products we offer. Providing financial solutions that 
help you succeed remains at the heart of everything we do.

I’m genuinely excited about what the future holds for us, and I look forward 
to hearing from you. If you ever have any questions, concerns, or suggestions, 
please don’t hesitate to reach out. Your feedback is incredibly valuable, and I 
look forward to hearing from you as we continue to grow and evolve together.
Thank you for being a part of the OCU family.  I’m looking forward to this 
next chapter with all of you.

Warmly,

Jana Ayres
CEO, Olympia Credit Union


